
 

Dear families, 
 
I am writing to inform you of a change to your child’s curriculum offer for the 2024-25 academic year. As 
of September, your child will no longer be able to study their current BTEC Level 2 Hair and Beauty 
qualification, with this qualification replaced by additional spepport in preparation for their end-of-year 

summer examinatioth April 29t24 

 

3rd June 2025 

Dear parent/carer, 

Leigh Academy Minster - Cody College Eligibility Criteria 

 

All students at Leigh Academy Minster are provided with outstanding wrap-around pastoral care through our 

Small School College model, with all students in year 7 joining one of our three colleges: Cody, Johnson and 

Wright. Cody College is the academy’s ‘Grammar College’, with students provided with an adapted curriculum that 

mirrors the outstanding Sir Joseph Williamson’s Grammar School (a member of Leigh Academies Trust).  

 

Leigh Academy Minster is due to undertake its college allocation process in the coming weeks for students 

entering Year 7, with all students eligible to join Cody College through our published eligibility criteria that can be 

found here on our website.  

 

Students who have passed their Kent and/or Medway test are automatically eligible for Cody College. However, 

this information has not been shared with Leigh Academy Minster. The academy therefore requires parents to 

email proof of their child’s passed test to: admissions@laminster.org.uk by no later than Friday 27th June. 

Submission of evidence after this date may not be considered.  

 

The Academy defines proof as:  

 

1.​ A scanned copy of the child’s test results and/or confirmation letter; or 

2.​ A photo of the child’s test results and/or confirmation letter. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support in providing this evidence by the required deadline.  The Academy will 

write to you again prior to the summer break to confirm your child’s college. Further information on LAM can be 

found on our website and social media channels.  

Please also feel free to contact us directly if you have any further questions via info@laminster.org.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. M. Stevens  

Principal Designate for Leigh Academy Minster 
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